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Worthy Brothers,  

As expected, October proved to be a very active month but also one that re-
generated the energy and conviction that drives our vibrant Council. Action al-
ways speaks louder than words and the Council motions that were carried out 
this busy month once again demonstrated that an active Council is a successful 
and fun Council to be apart of.  

October was an activity filled month. Each weekend, we proudly counted all our 
parishioners at each of our 8 mass'. As in past years, Brother Dave Franken-
berger chaired this event and enlisted mass captains to ensure all were ac-

counted for. In conjunction with the American Red Cross, PGK Mike Machi once  

again organized a Blood Drive where a record 33 people donated blood. Last 
but not least, Brother Dave again anchored our annual Tootsie Roll Drive. I am 
so proud to report that our Kevin Gourley Tootsie Roll drive raised $2,588 dur-
ing the weekend Masses (and Lucky's Supermarket) for the intellectually chal-
lenged. Thanks to all our Brother Knights for all your endless unconditional 
good works you do for the benefit of our Council, our CCOP parish and the 

greater local community.  

We started the month at a Insurance (K)night out sponsored by our Field 
Agent, SK Jeffrey Carvalho. This gathering of Livermore, San Ramon and our 
Council brought together 78 members and spouses for a educational evening. 
As a result of our great attendance, our Council tied for the most attendees and 
as such, will be awarded a personalized Council plaque. If you were unable to 

make this gathering, please be sure to book an appointment with Brother Jef-
frey for a no-obligation meeting.   

I would be remiss not to thank Brothers Paul Unpingco & Stephen Natale for 
speaking at all our masses about our ministry & bringing aboard all our new 
members. Likewise, I would like to acknowledge our First Degree Team whom 
conducted our October 10 ceremony. Our First Degree ceremony was a big 
success thanks to the many Brother Knights who came out to welcome our new  

members. Led by PGK Greg Jones, our ceremony was dedicated to two Past 
Grand Knights whom have and continue to donate countless dedicated hours to 
our organization, Mark Kotch & Brad Schieferstein. Let's all be sure to provide 
each of our new Brothers support so they'll fully experience all the wonderful 
benefits of our ministry as Knights. 

Membership in the Knights of Columbus changes lives and our Council was 
richly enhanced in October by welcoming 20 new members to our Brotherhood 
(15 at CCOP and 5 more at the October 20 Danville ceremony). I look at our 
Council as the center of hospitality and welcoming wagon for our parish com-
munity.  

(Continued on next page)  

Mario daSilva........................ 828-6006 

Fr. Paul Minnihan, Pastor ... 846-4489 

Stephen Natale ..................... 462-4483 

Paul Unpingco...................... 462-2263 

Mark Worrell ......................... 426-5375 

PGK Joe Balestreri .............. 484-5368 

PGK Brad Schieferstein ...... 846-7181 

Dave Frankenberger .          846-8561 

Chris Sigua ........................... 461-2340 

John Rabada ........................ 846-4280 

Gene Dove ............................ 493-0683 

Jeffrey Carvalho……....510-754-1057 

PGK Mike Machi, Sr. ............ 462-9765 

Bob Dompe ........................... 583-5191 

PGK Frank Costa ................. 846-4205 

PGK Lou Santero ................. 846-5124 

Michael Egbujor ................... 230-8034 

Junior Estrada...................... 560-6346 

Open ......................................  

Open 

PGK John Moore ......... ……519-0744 

PGK Tim Tuttle ..................... 484-4341 

PGK Mike Kliment................ 426-1551 



 

 

 

Bringing in these worthy new members to our ranks will hopefully deepen their faith, extend their hand in 
with the wonderful service we do, and help them participate more fully in the life of our Council, Church & 
Community.  

Many of our new Knights jumped right in volunteering for upcoming events. 12-15 have signed up to help 
deliver Thanksgiving baskets, one is very interested in restarting our prison ministry outreach program while 
a couple Brothers will be assisting with the Ron Silva coat distribution. Steve O'Hare, having just completed 
Danville's Sunday afternoon First Degree ceremony, ran into me at the 6:30 mass that same evening. He 
noticed I had the Census cards and helped us with counting a section. At the end of mass, seeing me again 
with the Tootsie Rolls in my hands asked how he could help. Within a couple seconds, Steve was wearing a 

bright yellow vest and handing out tootsie rolls. We are indeed blessed to have so many of our new 
members already taking an active part in our Council.    

We have a new Chaplain, Fr. Paul. Since Fr. Greene left on his sabbatical, our group has been without a 
Chaplain but as Fr. Paul announced in the Bulletin, he will be our Council's new spiritual leader upon his 
return. I also want to thank Brother Paul for getting a signed support card to send to Fr. Paul to let him 
know we are praying for him. I look forward to having Fr. Paul join our Council meeting real soon.  

Thanksgiving Day is officially celebrated 1 day a year but in reality we should be thankful everyday for the 
many blessings we have and continue to receive. In our Council, November is focused on helping those that 
are less fortunate. PGK Ron Silva coat distribution and our Thanksgiving food basket delivery are but a 
couple events that we give back and help others. We also help spread Jesus' name with our 'Keep Christ in 
Christmas' card sales campaign. This year we will be selling religious Christmas cards over 2 weekends, 
November 2&3 and 16&17. PGK Chuck & Marcia Berardi will again chair this event. We are still looking for a 
couple members to help sell cards at all masses on Sunday (November 3); kindly let myself, Brother 
Stephen and/or Chuck know of your availability.   

It's great to know our wonderful Order provides guidance for growing in the faith that will make men better 
Catholics, better husbands, better fathers, better grandfathers and better citizens; a strong fraternity that 

offers members support, friendship and inspiration and a top-rated insurance program that provides financial 
protection to members and their families. I am so proud & honored to be a Knight! 

In closing, I  again welcome all our new members. More members means more charitable works, more 
needy people helped and a greater ability to assist the Church at the local, Diocesan and Universal levels. 

 

Respectably & God Bless, Mario 

October 2013 Kudos Korner Award Winners: 

Certificate of Appreciation:  

 Br. Tom Smith - E-waste Event and Parish Picnic 

 Br. Robert Strawn - E-waste Event and Parish Picnic 

 Br. Dan Schuchardt - Head BBQ Chef at Parish Picnic  

 Br. Dan Hughes - Head Cashier at Parish Picnic 

 Br. Dominick Pietro - Military Ministry and Parish Picnic 

 Br. Jeff Carvalho - Membership Drive & Insurance Night Out 

 Br. Robert Federighi - Insurance Night Out and Member Calls 

Knight of the Month:  

 Br. Mark Kotch - E-waste Event Chair 

 Br. Stephen Natale - Membership Recruitment Speaker 

Family of the Month:  

 Seeger Family - Parish Picnic  

 Gorman Family - Parish Picnic 
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For the past eight years the Knights from Council #6043 and the 

family of Bro. Ron Silva have collected coats for the homeless. It 
started with a memory that Ron’s son shared at his funeral about how 

Ron gave his jacket to a woman that was living in her car. It was so 

inspiring that I am pleased to announce for the eight year our council 

will head the Coat Collection Project. Coats collected at the next two 
business meetings will be given to the homeless in Hayward in 

memory of PGK Ron Silva. 

 

Our goal is to collect 100 coats to give at least one to each person that 
attends the weekly Tuesday morning breakfast for the homeless at the 

Methodist Church on the corner B and 2nd Street in Hayward. The 

weekly breakfast is sponsored by All Saint’s Church St. Vincent de Paul 

Society. 

 
A great thanks is due to the Silva Family for their support of the 

Knights and those in need.  

 

I will be available to collect the coats at the November Officers 
meeting. 

 

We will be delivering the coats the morning of Tuesday November 

12th. 
 

If you would like to help deliver the coats or for more information 

please contact: 

Joe Balestreri 413-4885, jbalestreri@comcast.net  

The K of C Men's Cancer Support Group is open to all Knights seeking support in dealing with Prostate 
Cancer. 

Several Brothers who are now Cancer survivors share their own story to offer support in your journey.  
We do NOT offer Medical advice.  We simply share our own experience and offer a safe and 
confidential setting for discussion, prayer, and support.   We meet the first Tuesday of every month at 

SES Conference Room A - 7:30-8:30pm.  Please note that the December 3rd meeting will take place 
at SES Conference Room B-  to accommodate the needs of Br. Mark Sullivan and the Music Ministry.  



 

 

 

02/03 November “Keep Christ in Christmas” Card Sales, All Masses 

03 November Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches 

05 November Cancer Support Group, 7:30 PM, SES Rm A 

07 November Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

12 November Ron Silva Memorial Coat Drive, Hayward 

14 November Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5  

16/17 November “Keep Christ in Christmas” Card Sales, All Masses 

24 November Distribution of Thanksgiving Food Baskets, St. Augustine’s Hall 
 
01 December Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches 

03 December Cancer Support Group, 7:30 PM, SES Rm A 

05 December Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

08 December Breakfast with Santa, St. Augustine’s Hall 

12 December Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5  

14 December Council Christmas Party, Br. Michael Hewitt’s Home 

 

MedShare is an organization that reclaims new, unused medical supplies (of all 

types) that local hospitals would ordinarily discard into local landfills.  Through 
agreements with the hospitals, MedShare collects these supplies and brings 

them to their warehouse in San Leandro where volunteers sort and package 

the supplies for shipment to free clinics in the US and hospitals and clinics in 

third world countries or in areas suffering from natural disasters.       

Groups of 20-25 volunteers from CCOP have been helping MedShare for 

several years, and we would like to invite members of the Knights of Columbus 

to join us. If you would like to participate, or if you would like more 

information, please contact Mark Nevins,  menevi@sbcglobal.net, or 925-846-

1014.     

Additional volunteer days for 2013 are scheduled for May 18, July 20, Sept. 

21, and Nov 16.  



 

 

 

T
h

e
 s

tr
e
n

g
th

 t
h

a
t 

a
 K

n
ig

h
ts

 o
f 

C
o

lu
m

b
u

s
 i

n
s
u

ra
n

c
e
 p

o
li

c
y
 

o
w

n
e
r
 h

a
s
 w

e
 c

a
n

 d
e
m

o
n

s
tr

a
te

 b
y
 r

o
le

 r
e
v
e
r
s
a
l.

  
L
e
t’

s
 

r
e
v
e
r
s
e
 t

h
e
 r

o
le

s
 a

n
d
 Y

O
U

 b
e
 t

h
e
 i
n

s
u

ra
n

c
e
 c

o
m

p
a
n

y
 a

n
d

 I
’l
l 

b
e
 Y

O
U

. 

N
o

w
 h

e
re

 i
s
 w

h
a
t 

I
 w

a
n

t,
 a

n
d

 y
o

u
 t

e
ll

 m
e
 i
f 

y
o
u

 w
o

u
ld

 

p
e
r
s
o

n
a
ll
y
 t

a
k
e
 t

h
is

 d
e
a
l?

 

#
1

. 
 I

 w
il

l 
g

iv
e
 y

o
u

 $
1

5
0

 a
 m

o
n

th
, 

e
v
e
ry

 m
o

n
th

 w
it

h
o
u

t 

fa
il

…
 n

e
v
e
r
 a

 d
o
ll
a
r
 m

o
re

 o
r
 l
e
s
s
. 

A
N

D
 i
f 

a
n

y
th

in
g

 h
a
p

p
e
n

s
 

to
 m

e
 a

t 
a
n

y
ti

m
e
, 

li
k
e
 I

 p
a
s
s
 a

w
a
y
 i
n

 t
h

e
 n

e
x
t 

fe
w

 m
o
n

th
s
 o

r
 

fu
r
th

e
r 

d
o

w
n

 t
h

e
 r

o
a
d

. 
I
 w

a
n

t 
y
o

u
 t

o
 g

iv
e
 m

y
 w

if
e
 $

2
0

0
,0

0
0

 

ta
x
 f

re
e
. 

 W
o

u
ld

 y
o

u
 t

a
k
e
 t

h
is

 d
e
a
l?

  
G

u
a
r
a
n

te
e
d

 B
e
n

e
fi

t 
 

#
2

 W
a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

…
 I

 w
il
l 

c
o

n
ti

n
u

e
 t

o
 g

iv
e
 y

o
u

 j
u

s
t 

$
1

5
0

 

a
 m

o
n

th
 a

n
d

 y
o

u
 i
n

v
e
s
t 

th
is

 m
o

n
e
y
 a

n
d
 g

r
o

w
 t

h
e
 $

2
0

0
,0

0
0

 

s
o

 a
s
 t

im
e
 g

o
e
s
 b

y
 s

h
e
 w

il
l 

g
e
t 

m
o
r
e
 t

a
x
 f

r
e
e
 m

o
n

e
y
..

I
E
: 

$
2

2
5

,0
0

0
…

$
2

8
0

,0
0

0
 m

a
y
 $

3
0

0
,0

0
0

 p
lu

s
. 

W
o
u

ld
 y

o
u

 t
a
k
e
 

th
is

 d
e
a
l?

  
G

u
a
ra

n
te

e
d
 G

r
o

w
th

 

#
3

. 
 W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

. 
I
 w

il
l 

c
o

n
ti

n
u

e
 t

o
 g

iv
e
 y

o
u

 j
u

s
t 

th
e
 

a
m

o
u

n
t 

o
f 

$
1

5
0

 a
 m

o
n

th
, 

a
g

a
in

 y
o

u
 i

n
v
e
s
t 

it
 o

r 
d

o
 w

h
a
t 

y
o

u
 

w
a
n

t.
 B

u
t 

I
 w

a
n

t 
a
 p

ie
c
e
 o

f 
y
o

u
r
 p

ro
fi

ts
. 

 G
ro

w
 m

e
 a

 p
ig

g
y
 

b
a
n

k
 (

C
a
s
h

 V
a
lu

e
s
)
 i
n

s
id

e
 t

h
is

 a
g

re
e
m

e
n

t 
a
n

d
 a

ll
o

w
 m

e
 t

o
 

b
o

r
r
o
w

 u
p
 t

o
 9

0
%

 a
t 

a
n

y
ti

m
e
 I

 n
e
e
d

 i
t 

a
n

d
 t

a
k
e
 o

u
t 

m
y
 

m
o

n
e
y
 i
n

c
o

m
e
 T

a
x
 F

re
e

. 
 W

o
u

ld
 y

o
u

 t
a
k
e
 t

h
is

 d
e
a
l?

  
C

a
s
h

 

V
a
lu

e
s
 w

it
h

 G
u

a
r
a
n

te
e
 

#
4

. 
 W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

, 
a
s
 t

im
e
 g

o
e
s
 o

n
 a

n
d

 t
h

e
 p

r
o

fi
ts

 g
r
o
w

, 

I
 w

a
n

t 
y
o
u

 t
o

 t
a
k
e
 t

h
e
 $

1
5

0
 a

 m
o

n
th

 o
r 

$
1

8
0

0
 a

 y
e
a
r
 a

n
d

 

p
a
y
 i

t 
y
o
u

r
s
e
lf

. 
I
 w

il
l 

c
o
n

tr
ib

u
te

 N
O

T
H

I
N

G
 F

R
O

M
 N

O
W

 O
N

. 
 

W
o

u
ld

 y
o

u
 t

a
k
e
 t

h
is

 d
e
a
l?

  
(
P

o
li

c
y
 c

a
n

 b
e
 p

a
id

 u
p

 i
n

 1
0

 o
r 

2
0

 

y
e
a
r
s
 o

r 
a
t 

a
g

e
 o

f 
6

5
 f

o
r
 I

n
c
o
m

e
 T

a
x
 F

re
e
 R

e
ti

r
e
m

e
n

t 

in
c
o
m

e
. 

 

#
5

. 
W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
r
e
, 

if
 e

v
e
r
 I

 d
e
c
id

e
 I

 d
o

n
’t

 n
e
e
d

 t
h

is
 

a
n

y
m

o
re

 I
 w

a
n

t 
to

 t
a
k
e
 a

ll
 t

h
e
 c

a
s
h

 v
a
lu

e
s
 a

n
d

 l
e
a
v
e
 t

h
e
 

p
la

n
, 

I
 w

a
n

t 
m

y
 i
n

p
u

t 
w

it
h

 a
 p

ro
fi

t.
 W

o
u

ld
 y

o
u

 t
a
k
e
 t

h
is

 

d
e
a
l?

 

#
6

. 
W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
r
e
..

I
f 

m
y
 W

if
e
 d

e
c
id

e
d

 t
o

 g
e
t 

a
 

p
e
r
m

a
n

e
n

t 
p
la

n
 t

o
d
a
y
 I

 w
a
n

t 
a
 f

r
e
e
 r

id
e
r
 t

h
a
t 

s
a
y
s
”
 I

f 
e
it

h
e
r 

o
n

e
 o

f 
u

s
 p

a
s
s
e
s
 a

w
a
y
, 

th
e
 o

th
e
r
 h

a
s
 n

o
 p

re
m

iu
m

s
 u

n
ti

l 
a
g

e
 

6
0

”
  
S

p
o

u
s
a
l 
W

a
iv

e
r
 o

f 
P

re
m

iu
m

s
 

#
7

 W
a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

…
I
f 

e
v
e
r 

I
 d

e
c
id

e
 I

 h
a
v
e
 n

e
e
d

 f
o

r 
le

s
s
 

in
s
u

r
a
n

c
e
 o

r
 d

o
n

’t
 w

a
n

t 
to

 p
a
y
 t

h
e
 p

r
e
m

iu
m

s
 a

n
y
m

o
re

…
 

T
a
k
e
 m

y
 c

a
s
h

 v
a
lu

e
 a

n
d
 b

u
y
 m

e
 a

 p
a
id

 u
p

 p
o

li
c
y
…

  
R

e
d
u

c
e
d
 

P
a
id

 u
p

 o
r
 E

x
te

n
d
e
d

 t
e
rm

 

#
8

. 
W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
r
e
…

I
f 

e
v
e
r
 I

 d
e
c
id

e
 t

o
 u

s
e
 t

h
e
 c

a
s
h

 

v
a
lu

e
s
 t

o
 a

u
g

m
e
n

t 
m

y
 r

e
ti

re
m

e
n

t,
 I

 w
a
n

t 
y
o

u
 t

o
 t

a
k
e
 t

h
e
 

c
a
s
h

 v
a
lu

e
s
 a

n
d

 p
u

t 
th

e
m

 i
n

 a
n

 a
n

n
u

it
y
 a

n
d

 g
iv

e
 m

e
 a

 c
h

e
c
k
 

fo
r
 t

h
e
 r

e
s
t 

o
f 

m
y
 l

if
e
, 

th
a
t 

I
 c

a
n

n
o

t 
o

u
tl

iv
e
…

S
e
tt

le
m

e
n

t 

o
p

ti
o

n
 

#
9

 W
a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

…
I
f 

e
v
e
r 

I
 a

m
 t

e
rm

in
a
ll

y
 I

ll
, 

I
 w

a
n

t 
u

p
 

to
 5

0
%

 o
f 

m
y
 D

e
a
th

 b
e
n

e
fi

t 
ri

g
h

t 
n

o
w

 t
o

 e
n

jo
y
 s

o
m

e
 o

f 
th

e
 

c
a
s
h

 w
h

il
e
 I

’m
 s

ti
ll
 a

ro
u

n
d

. 
 U

p
 t

o
 a

 m
a
x
im

u
m

 o
f 

$
1

0
0

k
…

T
e
rm

in
a
l 
I
ll
n

e
s
s
 r

id
e
r
…

 f
r
e
e
 

#
1

0
  
W

a
it

 I
 w

a
n

t 
m

o
re

…
 I

 w
a
n

t 
y
o
u

 t
o

 t
a
k
e
 m

y
 $

1
5

0
 a

 

m
o

n
th

 a
n

d
 o

n
ly

 i
n

v
e
s
t 

it
 i

n
 t

h
in

g
s
 t

h
a
t 

I
 b

e
li
e
v
e
 i
n

, 
a
n

d
 o

n
ly

 

s
h

a
r
e
 i

t 
w

it
h

 m
y
 f

a
it

h
 a

n
d

 f
a
it

h
 s

a
fe

 i
n

v
e
s
tm

e
n

ts
. 

  
 N

O
W

…
..

 

W
h

y
 w

o
u

ld
 y

o
u

 t
a
k
e
 t

h
is

 d
e
a
l?

 

I
f 

I
 d

ie
 d

u
e
 t

o
 A

c
t 

o
f 

T
e
r
ro

r
is

m
 I

 w
a
n

t 
y
o

u
 t

o
 p

a
y
 m

y
 

B
e
n

e
fi

c
ia

r
ie

s
 w

it
h

o
u

t 
h

a
s
s
le

. 

T
h

a
t 

is
 K

n
ig

h
ts

 o
f 

C
o

lu
m

b
u

s
 F

a
m

il
y
 P

r
o

te
c
ti

o
n

 

L
e
a
r
n

 t
o
 I

n
s
u

re
 a

n
d

 S
e
c
u

re
 Y

o
u

r 
M

o
n

e
y
 T

a
x
 F

r
e
e
 w

it
h

 T
a
x
 

F
r
e
e
 W

it
h

d
ra

w
a
ls

. 

C
a
ll

 m
e
 o

r 
e
m

a
il

 m
e
 w

it
h

 a
n

y
 q

u
e
s
ti

o
n

s
 y

o
u

 m
a
y
 h

a
v
e
 s

o
o

n
. 

 Y
o

u
r
 B

r
o

th
e
r
 &

 F
ie

ld
 A

g
e
n

t 
T

h
a

t 
C

a
r
e
s
!!

! 

S
K

 J
e
ff

r
e
y
 C

a
r
v
a
lh

o
 F

I
C

 M
D

R
T

 S
K

C
 P

G
K

 

2
6

0
3

 C
a

m
in

o
 R

a
m

o
n

 S
u

it
e
 4

2
6

 

S
a
n

 R
a
m

o
n

, 
C

a
. 

9
4

5
8

3
 

E
m

a
il

: 
J
e

ff
r
e
y
.c

a
r
v
a
lh

o
@

k
o

fc
.o

r
g

 

(
5

1
0

)
 7

5
4

-
1

0
5

7
 C

e
ll

 



 

 

  

Brothers- 

Please welcome the 20 new members to Council 6043: 

Adolfo Barrera, Bill Beston, Michael Clauser, Tony Deleon, Sal DeTrane, Bert Diwa, Rob Helmer, 

Ferdinand Jocson, Bob Lange, Grant Liu, Dan McGillivray, Anthony Musni, Steve O’Hare, Bo 

Patron, Bill Pitz, Lou Ruocco, Tim Seitz, Mark Sullivan, Bob Wolf, and Frans Xavier 

Each of these new members will have a veteran Knight as their sponsor to help with 

understanding how our council operates, and facilitate a strong sense of fraternal brotherhood. 

I want to personally thank all the brothers who helped make our Membership Drive effort very 

successful:  Bill Jorgensen, Jack Barbaccia, Tim Tuttle, Dave Frankenberger, Mike Kliment, 

Sergio Perera, Dave Seeger, Hal Wilson, Robert Strawn, Mark Worrell, Tom Egan, Dave Jones 

and all the others who pitched in after each mass in the vestibule and exits.  Special thanks to 

our Worthy Field Agent Jeffrey Carvalho for his help during the blitz and at the degree 

ceremony. The entire degree team did a fantastic job. Warden Chris Sigua, who was overseas on 

business the week prior, made it home in time to coordinate the meal served following the 

degree.  Last but not least, our results would not happen without the support and guidance of 

DGK Stephen Natale and GK Mario daSilva.  Stephen did a great job speaking at the morning 

masses at SES, and Mario (and his son James) helped set up and tear down every mass.  Mario 

helped me with the blitz follow up, and so many of you made the exemplification go very 

smoothly.  Finally, with my father in the hospital, Mario coordinated a van carpool to take 

several of our new members to the degree in Danville.  We are so fortunate to have a GK who 

leads by example! 

I’d like to congratulate Br. Jeff Brent and Br. John Gorman for taking their 2nd and 3rd degree at 

St. Isadore on 10/26. If anyone is interested in completing their 2nd, 3rd or 4th degree, please 

contact me at sfgfan333@comcast.net 

I wish each of you and your family a wonderful Thanksgiving.   

Blessings, 

Paul Unpingco,  Chancellor 6043 

Our Catholic Faith 

Educational Programs 

Online Community 

Store 

What a great way to start your day!  On-line by The Jesuit Ministry (Loyola Press). 

http://www.loyolapress.com/3-minute-retreats-daily-online-prayer.htm 

Receive a daily 3-Minute Retreat year-round and have these peaceful prayer breaks 

delivered to your inbox every morning. 
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See the Council Web Site at 

www.kofc6043.org for more 

photos of our recent activities. 



 

 

  

We raised $2,588 during the 19/20 October weekend for the Intellectually challenged. The 

following is a rough breakdown of where the money was raised: 

Lucky's Supermarket on Saturday - $355 

The eight masses - $2,200 

      5:00  - $250 

      8:00  - $125  

      10:00 - $250 

      12:00 - $150 

      9:00  -  $425  

      11:00 - $550  

      4:00  - $170 

      6:30 - $400 

Thanks to all how helped and/or contributed to the success of this drive.  

Regards, 

Dave Frankenberger 

Thank you so much to the Catholic Community of Pleasanton and the Knights of 
Columbus for hosting your Blood Drive with the American Red Cross.  It was a 

great success!  I am happy to say that 34 people registered to donate and there 

were 33 successful donations!  With each unit of blood potentially being 

separated into three components, Red Blood Cells, Platelets and Plasma, your 

donors possibly helped 99 different patients.  This is amazing!  The drive went 
so smoothly and everyone seemed to enjoy having the opportunity to donate 

blood in such a convenient and friendly location. Thank you again.  We are 

looking forward to next year's CCOP Blood 

Drive.  

 

American Red Cross - Oakland, CA 
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Brothers, 

 
Congratulations on a very successful October.  Every Council in the 

District initiated at least one new brother.   

 

Many worthwhile charity activities occurred this past month. 
 The Foundation for intellectual disabilities occurred.  This is 

commonly called the Tootsie Roll Drive.  Remember these funds 

come back to the local community.  All Councils in our District 

have committed to participate! 
 Bishop Barber conducted a Blue Mass on October 2nd.  This is 

his first annual Mass for First Responders.  San Ramon Council 

led by Randy Starkweather administrated the meal and logistics.  

Bishop Barber after the Mass sought out all Knights to personally 

thank them.  This Mass will reoccur every October 2nd on the 
feast of the Guardian Angels. 

 The District soccer challenge was hosted by Livermore Council 

4588 

 
November is a month of Masses of remembrance for our brothers who 

are absent due to death.  Remember them in your prayers. 

 

As the month closes, stop and thank God for our many gifts as we 
celebrate Thanksgiving.  My wife, Pat, and I are extending an 

invitation to any brother who will spend Thanksgiving alone to be our 

guest.  

 

Vivat Jesus 
Chuck Bellavia 

District Deputy, District 38 
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Sunday December 8, 2013 



 

 

  

 

A small group of Knights are gathering prizes for our Silent Auction 

which will be held in January. I am hoping that in addition to this 

small solicitation group, our members will give serious thought to 

providing prizes as well. Whether you own a business that could sup-

ply a product, are a professional that could offer a service, a member 

that has a summer home for use, something of value that is just tak-

ing up space in your closet or if you're doing business with a firm that 
may be able to help us, please know that all donations are welcomed 

and appreciated.  

Last year nine brother knights personally gave or approached friends 

who owned businesses who donated prizes which accounted for a 

very large part (27%) of the almost $12,000 raised for charities and 

ministries. This made a huge affect on our success and I'm optimistic 

this will happen again.  

A solicitation letter is provided on the next page for this purpose. 

Please bring your donation to any Officer or Business meeting or call 

Lou Santero 925-846-5124, email: lpsantero@yahoo.com for pick up. 

All donations should be rendered by the end of December if possi-

ble.    

 

mailto:lpsantero@yahoo.com


15  

 

  

 

Knights of Columbus 
MICHAEL J. COSTELLO COUNCIL, No.6043 

P.O. Box 454 

Pleasanton, California 94566 

 

 

         September 20, 2013 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Knights of Columbus, a fraternal group of men will be holding their 45th Annual Crab 

Feed and Raffle/Silent Auction on Sat., Jan. 18
th

, 2014 at St. Augustine’s Hall in 

Pleasanton, CA. 

 

We traditionally draw over 500 attendees and are in need of prizes.  Will you help us?  A 

donors’ list will be provided to all, indicating the names of all participating firms and the value of 

their gifts if received by 1/4/14.  Our Tax Number is 94-2161725. 

 

Last year we raised close to $12,000 and all monies were donated  to the following 501 (c) 3 

charities which provide food, clothing, shelter, medical, spiritual healing and care for the dying. 

This year we will again distribute all monies raised to similar 501 (c) 3 charities. 

 

St. Mary’s Interfaith Stockton, CA 94-2687280 

Alameda County Food Bank Oakland, CA 94-2960297 

Open Heart Kitchen Livermore, CA 94-3396038 

Tri Valley Haven Livermore, CA 94-2462357 

Rachael’s Vineyard Boulder, Colorado 90-0115001 

Hope Hospice Dublin, CA 94-257605 

Shepard’s Gate Livermore Ca 94-2902804 

 

You may send your donation to the above address or preferably to the co-chairman below. Please 

be sure to state the retail value of your donation. 

Lou Santero       

1484 Parkview Court   

Pleasanton, CA 94566   

925-846-5124   lpsantero@yahoo.com      

 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Sincerely, 
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If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 
out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 
compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 
your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net 

 If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review 
the list to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter 
Editor for any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six months will 
occasionally be removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request retained, please contact me.  

 Our Council is located in District 36.  See the District 36 web site at 

https://sites.google.com/site/district36website/ 

 

Let’s keep our unemployed brother knights and their families in our prayers. 

Should you need coaching, direction, inspiration or motivation on you job 

search, I’m available!   

I also remind you that our CCOP Job Connections Group meets the 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday 3:30 PM – 5 PM each month at St Elizabeth Seton – Room A 
 

Mike Machi – 462-8579 – mmachi@mricareers.com 

 When:  Every Monday Morning;  8:00 AM 

 Where:  Sweet & Savory 

   5690 Stoneridge Drive—Cross Street, Gibraltar 

 Why:  No Agenda—Just Brother Knights getting together for coffee & conversation 

https://sites.google.com/site/district34website/
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 

Bill Lange– Father of Brother Bob Lange 
Wenkwei Liu– Father of Brother Grant Liu 
Kathy Seits– Mother of Brother Timothy Seits 
Gloria Victoria– Sister-in-Law of Brother Bo Patron 
Maria Crisanti– Sister-in-Law of Br. Dominick Pietro 
Gary Vandevanter– Friend of Br. Sal DeTrane 
Mary Beth Brown– Sister of Brother Bill Beston 
Julie Young– Daughter of Brother Robert Federighi 
Sandra Ryan– Wife of Brother Kevin Ryan 
Bob Straskulic– Friend of Brother Chuck Bellavia 
Steve Ward– Friend of Brother William Sroka 
Ardys Henson-Mother of Brother Christain Dungo 
Gusti Witzel—Brother-in-Law of PGK Dave Melander 
Jessica Nett- Daughter of Brother Tom Egan 
Keith Nett– Grandson of Brother Tom Egan 
Ruth Carpizo– Friend of Brother Dave Seeger 
Al Spotorno- Friend of Brother Tom Smith 
Lee Dravidzius– Friend of Brother Tom Smith 
Alfred Pasquarella- Friend of Brother Stephen Natale 
Gary Lerner– Friend of Brother Stephen Natale 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
Phil Johnson– Brother-in-Law of Brother Dave Jones 
Eileen Annicchero– Wife of deceased PGK Jerry 
Annicchero 
Paul Malino-Father-in-Law of Brother Michael Hewitt 
David Strawn– Brother of Brother Robert Strawn 
Monroe Strawn, Sr.– Father of Brother Robert Strawn 
Veronica Garcia– Sister of Brother Javier Garcia 
Terry Dove– Uncle of Brother Gene Dove  
Shane D’Cruz– Son of Brother Savio D’Cruz 
Florence Barbaccia– Wife of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Rosalie Capri– Sister-in-Law of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Frederick Martin– Father of Brother Michael Martin 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 
PGK Vince Kohlbecker– Friend of Br. Paul Unpingco 
Jessie Unpingco– Uncle of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Remmy Unpingco– Mother of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Shirley Hintz– Mother-in-Law of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Segundo Unpingco– Father of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Rob Gibbs– Friend of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Robert Nazarenus– Friend of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Jonatan Jacops– Son for Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Eloisa Sots– Sister-in-Law of Brother Mark Jacops 
Christine Seishas– Sister-in-Law of Br. Tom Cortez 
Julia Davidson– Aunt of PGK Lou Santero 
Teresa Santero– Mother of PGK Lou Santero 
Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Lou Ella Hepner– Sister of Brother Ellis Shott 
Antonio Silva– Uncle of WGK Mario daSilva 
Connie Fross– Friend of PGK Mike Kliment 
Helen Kliment– Mother of PGK Mike Kliment 
Chris Kliment— Son of PGK Mike Kliment 
Pat Hughes– Brother of Brother Dan Hughes 
Kevin Gooley- Brother-in-Law of Brother Dan Hughes 

RaShawna Balestreri– Wife of PGK Joseph Balestreri 
Nina Balestreri– Daughter of PGK Joe Balestreri 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
Stephanie Weld– Niece of Brother Ron Hansen 
John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 
Ken Nahm– Friend of Brother Ron Hansen 
Tim Shirrer– Brother of Mark Worrell’s close friend 
Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Brother Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Pedrito A. Estrada– Father of Brother Junior Estrada 
Margret Jones—Daughter of PKG Joe Jones 
Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Michael 
Studendorff 
Dawn Finamore– Friend of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Dorothy McDonald– Grandmother of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Dotty Bartelson– Aunt of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Julie Steeves– Sister of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Katie Machi- Granddaughter of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Chuck Muth- Father-in-Law of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Tom Lewis Sr & Jr 
Brother Tim Mullane’s Nephew 
Brother Michael Auer 
PGK Jim Vigus 
Brother Ron Johnson 
Brother Jeff Tichenor 
Brother Dan Hughes 
Brother Richard Fredette 
Brother Rich Goddu 
Brother Paul Unpingco 
Brother Scott Cumberland 
Brother Paul Hill 
PGK Joe Jones 
PGK George Leja 
Brother Terry Gotowka 
Brother Larry Bell– Past Field Agent 
Jesse Stansberry–Past Field Agent 
Dave Lamont– Beating Victim 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council, In 
gratitude for his support 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 
 

For all who are serving in the military we pray: 

That the love of God will be with them. Especially those 
in harms way. 

 

For the following special intentions we pray: 

For All The Widows Of Our Brother Knights 

For all of Our Religious Orders throughout the world. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 

 

 

 

 

TO: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 


